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 The Nevada Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board (NBPAB) is offering funding opportunities for 
BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN SAFETY AND EDUCATION and must meet at least one of the following criteria: 

• Initiation, promotion, and support of bicycle and pedestrian safety and education programs in 
Nevada 

• Financial support of the planning and construction of bicycle and pedestrian facilities in Nevada 
• Grants for community-based bicycle and pedestrian projects and programs in Nevada 
• Bicycle and pedestrian safety outreach 

Eligible applicants may include: 

• County governments 
• City or townships governments 
• Institutions of education 
• Nonprofits having approved status with the IRS 

Examples of allowable project types are as follows: 

• Funding for match on construction projects 
• Educational program materials  
• Development of bicycle and pedestrian plans 

The typical period of performance is one year from an official “Notice to Proceed” letter being 
issued. The funds available for award may vary, which allows for the selection of one or more applicants 
to receive funding. Applicants may request funding of up to $2,000. The selection process is dependent 
upon the program objectives and the submission of the proposals merit. Submission of proposals is 
required by the respective due dates and must be submitted by an authorized official of the proposing 
organization. Each applicant must be a registered vendor with the state of Nevada to receive funding if 
awarded and prior to funds being received by the applicant. To register please visit 
http://controller.nv.gov/?VendorServices/Vendor_services.html Potential applicants and organizations 
are urged to contact the Nevada Department of Transportation’s Bicycle and Education Coordinator 
Albert Jacquez for more information and to familiarize themselves with the funding programs structure 
and any clarification.  

 


